
 

 

 

February 19, 2018 

To:  Fox Cities Transit Commission 
        Finance Committee 
 
From:  Ronald McDonald, General Manager  
             
Subject:  Review of Valley Transit Service Requests 
 
At the January 24, 2018 Fox Cities Transit Commission meeting, Commissioner Wurdinger requested an agenda 
item to discuss future bus service.  Topics for service discussion are: 

 Meijer 

 DMV 

 Partnership Community Health Center 

 Alliance Church 

 Montessori School 

 Probation & Parole, Fox Crossing 


